Statement concerning REACH
2012-09-12

Calectro AB does not import products containing chemical substances with a total combined
weight over 1 ton into the European Union.

Calectro AB is not using any of the Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) that are on the
candidate list published by ECHA.

Therefore, neither Calectro AB nor their customers are obligated to register any
products/chemicals in the REACH-register.
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